



Friday 19th July 2024

Value of the Term – Respect

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a lovely sunny end of the week! We are very nearly at the end of the academic year and I want to take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support with everything we do in school with your children. It is a privilege to work with them and you as their families.

The Year 6 children have had another busy week with their production of 'The Jungle Book' which was amazing, they sang and acted brilliantly and we have definitely have some future West End stars in the making! They also had their Prom where they all looked stunning in their outfits and did us all proud.

Some children had the opportunity to go to Fairford today and have had a super time, it has been a hot one but they have really enjoyed the day.

In assembly today we celebrated the children who have achieved the certificate of excellence or the values award in their class for the week:



Year 5 won the **attendance award** again this week 94%. Year 5 now can't be beaten and so will win the attendance award for the year, well done Year 5!

These children have gained their **50 reads prize** this week and enjoyed receiving their prize from the book vending machine: Emelia in Reception, Miya in Year1, Logan and Eira in Year 2.

Mountford Manor Primary School, Bothwell Road, Swindon, SN3 3EZ

T: 01793 536494 E: admin@mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk

www.mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk





Friday 19th July 2024

Value of the Term – Respect

Wishing you a lovely and safe weekend.

With best wishes,

Mrs Helen Wollington

Headteacher

Upcoming diary dates:

Wednesday 24th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9am

Thursday 25th July – end of Term, Summer holidays begin!













Mountford Manor Primary School, Bothwell Road, Swindon, SN3 3EZ

T: 01793 536494 E: admin@mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk

www.mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk